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Planning Permit Kiosk in Fundy Shores 

Musquash, New Brunswick – Mayor and Council in conjunction with the Southwest New Brunswick 
Service Commission (SNBSC) are happy to announce a pilot project in Fundy Shores.  A planning permit 
kiosk has been placed at the Community Office at 31 Malcolm Meehan Road, Musquash to help 
eliminate the barriers to access associated with building permit and other planning related applications 
for residents in Fundy Shores.   

Staff have taken the time to educate themselves on the kiosk and look forward to assisting the public 
with their building permit and other planning applications.  The kiosk can be accessed during regular 
business hours, and we welcome appointments to ensure appropriate support can be given when 
requested. 

“On behalf of Council and Staff, I am excited that we are adding another first for Fundy Shores.  We are 
hopeful that the pilot project will benefit our residents and we can further enhance the service as we 
move forward” – Mayor George (Denny) Cogswell. 

"We are excited about our new, easy-to-use permit application system which can easily be accessed via 
any smart phone but also be accessed in-person at the new kiosk in Fundy Shores. This makes it easier 
for residents and developers across the region to get the services they need related to planning and 
development. It represents our commitment to leveraging technology to improve the efficiency and 
accessibility of our services." – Planning Director Alex Henderson, RPP (NB), MCIP - SNBSC 

The kiosk is available for use now and we look forward to assisting the public.   
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